St. Mary School third grader Mia had a Picnic with the Principal on
Tuesday, Feb. 11. Mia talked a lot about her dogs and how much
she loved/loves them. She had 2 dogs that recently passed away
at ages 13 and 14. Mia told Mrs. Yauck that they just got another
dog named North that has the same spunky personality as one of
her other dogs. She said that she really enjoys being a part of the
Scouts program. They do a lot of projects and learn about things

like the flag, taking care of yourself, getting along with others,
working in groups, and taking care of the Earth.

When Mrs. Yauck asked about school she said that she really likes

Science because you get to do a lot of experiments.
Mia's reading scores have gone up a lot recently. When asked
about Reading, she said that she likes to read because you
learn new stuff, but that she likes Science much better.




